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Fan Product Discontinuance Notification 
 

Change Notification #:  PDN102119 
Date of Publication: October 21st, 2019 
 
Dear NMBTC Customer: 
 
We would like to inform you of the following change to NMBTC's Fan product line: Product 
Discontinuance Notification for some NMBTC Fan series. Thus consider this letter a 30-day 
notice of this discontinuation. 
 
Reason for discontinuance: The molds to produce them are very old and reaching the end of 
useful life. New and improved series are available to purchase/recommended for new designs 
 
The following information pertains to this announcement of this Product Discontinuance 
notification – see attached EOL Master Item Table  
 
Last Time Buy Date*: March 27th, 2020 
Last Scheduled Ship Date: December 18th, 2020 

 

The attached table not only illustrates the specific series being discontinued but also the 
recommended equivalent product.  In most instances, there may be product improvements (for 
example: increased air flow, less noise, etc). Therefore we suggest referencing the appropriate 
data sheet(s) for additional details regarding these products. These datasheets can be found at 
www.nmbtc.com or from NMB Product/ Sales Management.  
 
We appreciate your support and cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact David Bennington (dbennington@nmbtc.com)  or Darly Severns 
(dseverns@nmbtc.com).  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
NMBTC Fan Product   
 
Warranty and Support Information 
This Product Discontinuance notification does not change warranty or technical support. NMBTC will continue to provide warranty and technical 
support for these Fan series for the duration of its applicable warranty period.  
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